
November 2020 
OWANA Steering Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, November 10, 2020 
7:00pm to 8:30pm 
Zoom 
 
Attended by a quorum of the Steering Committee consisting of 

• Ted Barnhill (Chair) 
• Andrea March 
• Ellen Justice 
• Renae Alsobrook 
• Maureen Metteauer 
• Amy Bodle 
• Sandy Cartwright 
• Kate Ertle 
• Adrienne Goldsberry 
• Shawn Shillington, who prepared these minutes 

 
Also in attendance were Mike Sullivan, Sheila Lyon, and Paul Seals. 
 
New Business/Announcements 

1. 1130 W 6th St (formerly Wiggy’s) – Amanda Morrow and Richard Suttle from 
Armbrust & Brown presented on behalf of the new owners of 1130 W 6th St and 
the surrounding buildings about a proposed request for a conditional use permit 
to authorize operating a bar at the location. The committee and other individuals 
present asked questions and made comments. No action was taken, but the 
committee suggested that the applicants bring a proposal to the general 
membership meeting in December for a potential agreement to address certain 
concerns in exchange for support for the conditional use permit. 

2. Events – Amy Bodle provided an update on proposed events. The committee 
decided to wait to schedule the proposed scavenger hunt until it was ready.  

3. Membership – Kate Ertle reported on current membership statistics. 
4. Transportation – Mike Sullivan reported that progress is being made on the Paul 

and Pressler railroad crossings 
5. Zoning – Sheila Lyon reported on the zoning proceedings 
6. SC Nominations – Mike Sullivan indicated that he would be presenting 

nominations for the 2021 Steering Committee at the next general membership 
meeting 

 


